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Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to bring back our Golden Ticket hunt, the children had a fantastic time last year!  

We have delicious chocolate bars available for purchase during lunch breaks, and here's the exciting 

part: 100 of these bars contain a golden ticket! Our very own year 6 students will be selling these at 

lunch and break times starting on Monday 19th May for the week. 

Now, you might be wondering what's in it for you and your child. Well, the prizes are varied and 

delightful, ranging from winning a simple washing up sponge to enjoying a lovely family meal out 

somewhere special. 

But the best part? All the money raised from these sales will directly contribute to enhancing our 

school environment. Specifically, the funds will go towards acquiring new equipment for our playground 

facilities. 

Each chocolate bar is priced at £2, and you have the option to choose from milk or white chocolate. 

With each bar weighing 100g, it's perfect for sharing. And if luck is on your side and you find a golden 

ticket, you can claim your prize from Mrs. Thomason! Please note, it is a MAX of 2 bars per child 

per day. 

For those with special dietary requirements, worry not! We want everyone to join in on the fun. Simply 

pre-order your bars by emailing fundraisers@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk with the quantity and type of 

bars you'd like. Please ensure your orders are placed by 12th May, to guarantee availability. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Friends of Foxhill 

fundraisers@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 
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